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OPPOOSE THIS BILL PLEASE.   

I do not care what country an individual is from and they are applying for a driver's 

license to operate a vehicle in Oregon and the United States 

What I do care about is that they are able to read and communicate in the English 

language and be able to read road signs and maps and directions!! 

It is not the States responsibility to provide at taxpayers cost the translators to 

anyone, no matter who or where they are from. 

In my opinion this is a matter of safety for all individuals traveling the highways.   

If you cannot read the road signs and be able to communicate with other commuters 

in English, you are not entitled to have a driver's license.  

 

Why I am wasting my time talking to the legislature is beyond me. 

The agenda has been set, and the majority party will continue in the disastrous 

direction they have set to take our State. 


